
 

 

 

Vehicle Theft in Parking Lot L 
 
On Sunday, September 26, two trucks were stolen from Parking Lot L, located on 
Crenshaw Boulevard, across the street from Starbucks and 7-Eleven. The vehicle owners 
are not students or staff; they were visitors of the Rodium Swap Meet.  
 
While this incident took place over the weekend and did not involve students or 
employees, the El Camino College Police Department strongly suggests that all students 
and employees practice extra caution when utilizing the parking areas within the 
campus community: 

• Always ensure that your vehicle is locked, windows rolled all the way up, and 
the alarm (if applicable) is set. 

• Never leave valuables in your vehicle in plain sight; computers, cell phones, 
jewelry, etc should be taken with you or stored in the trunk of your vehicle 
BEFORE entering the parking areas. 

• Be aware of your surroundings at all times. If you see something suspicious on or 
near campus, please contact Campus Police immediately. 

• The El Camino College Police Department is open 24 hours per day, seven days 
per week and can be reached at 310-660-3100. It is advised that you add this 
phone number to your cell phone and emergency contacts if you haven’t 
already.   

 
 

   
 

  

 


